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FOI Request regarding: Attendance at Conservative Party Conference 2017 
 
Request received: 06/11/2017 

Responded: 15/11/2017 
 

1.       Did your PCC, their deputy or any OPCC staff attend the Conservative party 
conference in October this year?  
 
Yes 
 
2.       If so, how many people attended, for how long and did they take annual leave?  
 
PCC only. He attended for the full conference. The PCC is not an employee and as 
such he does not have an official leave entitlement. 
3.       How much public money was spent on:  
 
a.       Accommodation – please name the hotel where they stayed  
 
The PCC attended the conference in a private capacity as a member of the 
Conservative Party and he paid for all of the associated expenses himself. 

 
 
b.      Travel – please state what type of transport and class of travel (ie first class etc)  
 
The PCC attended the conference in a private capacity as a member of the 
Conservative Party and he paid for all of the associated expenses himself. 

 
c.       Entertainment and subsistence – please name any restaurants where meals eaten  
 
The PCC attended the conference in a private capacity as a member of the 
Conservative Party and he paid for all of the associated expenses himself. 

 
d.      Sundry expenses  
 
The PCC attended the conference in a private capacity as a member of the 
Conservative Party and he paid for all of the associated expenses himself. 

 
 
4.       Was there any correspondence between the PCC and anyone within the OPCC 
regarding any aspect of the trip including the cost? If so please provide copies  

There was no correspondence between the PCC and anyone within the OPCC. 


